
  September 18, 2012 

FAIRCHILD INN OF COURT 
No Solicitation Policy 

 
 
 In order to protect the workings of the Inn from inappropriate solicitations for 

professional or business services and for other forms of support from the general membership, 

members of the Inn may not do any of the following without advance written approval from the 

Executive Committee: 

• Provide Inn membership lists and contact information to non-Inn 
members 

• Use Inn membership lists and contact information to distribute 
solicitations for legal or business services 

• Use Inn membership lists and contact information to solicit 
member support in connection with candidacies for professional or 
political positions 

• Solicit legal or business services or candidacy support at official 
Inn meetings 

 
 These restrictions apply to all forms of such solicitations, including through electronic 

means such as email and social networking sites (including, but not limited to, Facebook, 

MySpace, LinkedIn, etc.). 


